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122 Companies Get ‘Perfect
Compliance’ From Sewerage

Commission In NJ

The Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission recognized a record number of New

Jersey businesses this year. See the list here.

@ Eric Kiefer, Patch Staff @

NEW JERSEY — The Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission
(PVSC) recently recognized dozens of companies throughout

New Jersey with a *perfect environmental compliance” award.

Arecord 122 businesses were named for the 2024 calendar
year. It's the 3oth consecutive year that the PVSC has
conducted the awards, which recognize companies that
operated in the previous calendar year without having incurred
a single effluent (wastewater discharge) or reporting violation.

Here's what to know about the awards, the commission said:

“The PVSC issues Significant Industrial Users that discharge
into its Newark treatment works a Sewer Use Permit or
Liquid Waste Acceptance Permit (for hauled wastes). These
permits include limits for the quality of effluent the
companies may discharge into the sewer system. These
companies must also monitor and report on their discharges
to PVSC every month. Compliance violations typically occur
in instances when a company exceeds its permitted
discharge limits, neglects to take requisite samples, or fails
to file its monthly reports on time.”

Each facility that goes a full calendar vear withour a single
violation earns a PVSC Permit Compliance Award.

Some names on this year's list are familiar ones, the
commission reported:

“Sika Corporation of Lyndhurst has garnered the honor 28
consecutive years. Also included among the 2024 honorees
is Anheuser-Busch of Newark (19 consecutive years), Royal
‘Wine Corporation of Bayonne (17 years), A&B Famous
Gefilte Fish of Paterson and WY Industries of North Bergen
(13 years), and Brown Chemical of Paterson and Monmouth
County Reclamation Center in Tinton Falls (11 years).”

PVSC chair Thomas Tucci Jr. congratulated this vear’s

companies.

“These honors appropriately spotlight their exceptional
dedication to adhering to strict discharge limits and their
commitment to operating in an environmentally responsible
way,"” Tucci said. “We applaud their accomplishment and are
proud to honor them in this way.”



